
 

 

Today is March 11, 
2016  
Next issue: March 25.  

 

Dates 
April 4 is the first day 
for students to register.   
April 28 Presidential 
Innaguration. All faculty 
and staff are invited to 
robe and attend. Please 
re-read Joseph 
Schneider's 3/9/16 
email if you haven't 
already committed to 
attend.   

 

Spring 
break 
Next week is spring 
break. There will be no 
SOE newsletter. Be 
safe and may you have 
the spring break of your 
dreams. Offices will be 
open if you need us.  

 

 

D.T. Magee moving from BOEE 
to Norwalk 
D.T. Magee, proud Drake graduate, who is currently the Director 
of the Board of Educational Examiners, will be moving to 
Norwalk Community School District as Superintendent, starting 
July 1.  

 

New at large senator  
As Robyn Cooper finishes her term as our faithful SOE faculty 
senator, Jerrid Kruse has been elected as an at-large faculty 
senator. This is good news for Jerrid and very good news for the 
SOE, because we will have a stronger voice in faculty senate as 
we will still have a SOE faculty senator (to be elected March 22).  

 

Harvard Education reforms 
http://www.huffingtonpost.com/entry/harvard-education-
redesign-lab_us_56dddbace4b0ffe6f8ea3201?section=politics 
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